
 

 

ATTENTION PROVIDERS 

IRIS NOTIFICATION 

Due to DHHS and the Division of Information Technology staff 
updating the IRIS System, IRIS is expected to be unavailable from 
6:00 a.m. to 6:30 a.m. on Monday, April 28, 2025.   

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have 
any questions, please contact: IncidentReporting@TrilliumNC.org.  
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